
                                                          
 

 

 
Wednesday 3rd May 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Penguin Class 

 
RE:  Year 2 Walking Trip to Canterbury 

 
To support our ‘Irresistible Curriculum’, on the morning of Tuesday 23rd May, Penguin Class will be taking a 
walking trip to Canterbury city centre to look at old and new buildings and to visit Dane John Gardens. This 
trip will support the children’s History topic. 
 
The children will need to come to school in their school uniform and will walk into town after morning 
registration. As we will be walking, please ensure your child has sensible shoes and a jumper/fleece.  Your 
child might also want to bring a small rucksack with them containing a bottle of water. If the weather is hot, 
please apply sun cream to your child in advance. 
 
The children will return to school for lunch as normal. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
 
 
Mrs K Read         
 
Year 2 Teacher 
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